
 
 

 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

SPECIAL BOARD WORK SESSION 
 

Please take notice that Grand Haven Board of Light & Power’s Board of Directors will hold a 

special Board work session on Thursday, March 16, 2023, at 1700 Eaton Drive, Grand Haven, 

Michigan.  The work session is for training purposes only and will begin at 3:00pm. No formal 

action will be taken.   

 

The special work session will be open to the public. Participants in attendance may speak during the 

Public Comment portion of the training. Comments will be limited to three minutes per speaker.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the Board of Light and Power by 

writing, calling, faxing, or e-mailing: 

 

 

Renee Molyneux 

Administrative Services Manager 

Board of Light and Power 

1700 Eaton Drive 

Grand Haven, MI 49417 

 

Phone: (616) 607-1261 

TDD (Michigan Relay Center): Call 1-800-649-3777 and request 616-846-6250 ext. 1261. 

Fax: (616) 846-3114 

E-mail: rmolyneux@ghblp.org 

  

RM/dm 

 

c: City Clerk 

 News media 

 BLP staff 

 

Dated:   March 13, 2023 

Posted:  March 13, 2023 

Board Members: 
Michael Westbrook, Chairperson 
Gerald Witherell, Vice Chairperson 
Todd Crum 
Andrea Hendrick 
Kurt Knoth 

Board of Light and Power 
1700 Eaton Drive 

Grand Haven, Michigan 49417 
616/846­6250 

Fax 616/846­3114 


